

April 7, 1993

Dear Dana:

Sorry in getting this material to you later than I had intended. I was in D.C. last week and returned Sunday P.M. I'm finally clearing my desk of material.

I've enclosed some additional material along with my packet that may be of interest. I've also included the Department's announcement regarding the IHS Directorship. I understand that they are in a process of setting up a selecting committee to review the applicants and perhaps be involved in the ranking and interview process. Dr. Phillip R. Lee from California is going to be the new Ass't. Sec of Health. Once he's confirmed, the PHS agency directors will probably be selected.

I would appreciate it if you might for this material to appropriate individuals in the office there. At least, they might have a better idea of my background in any case.

I can always be reached at the telephone numbers listed in my resume if anyone has any questions or wishes additional material.

Sounds like things are going great for you. Would like to know more about your program whenever you have a chance. I was good talking with you and catching up a little. I really like the Area here. No wonder Pete never left. Thanks for your assistance.